
Advice for parents of  boarding school students 
who are isolated due to current flooding.

Are you needing to get your kids home 
from boarding school, but are isolated?

The New South Wales State Emergency 
Service is able to assist in getting your 
children home safely at the end of  this 
school year.

The NSW SES is utilising helicopters  
and high-clearance vehicles to assist 
residents with resupply including food, 
medicines and vital supplies right 
across the flood-affected communities 
in NSW.

The service is also providing helicopter 
transfers for community members 
requiring emergency medical transport 
and who are isolated by floodwater.

Further to this, school children looking 
to get home from boarding school, or 
boarding houses if  they are at a public 
school, will have access to helicopters 
on 9 and 16 December for a one-way 
trip home at the end of  the school year.

Follow the flow-chart on the right on 
how we can assist you with transport of  
your children.

If  you also need resupply of  vital 
supplies during this prolonged flooding 
and isolation, please call us on 132 500 
to get the ball rolling.

Families of  students 
wanting to return home from 

school need to firstly call 
NSW SES on 132 500 and register 
a request for ONE-WAY transport 
in advance of  transport flights on 

9/12/22 and 16/2/22.

NSW SES will  
determine the closest community 
to the isolated property and will 
notify the family of  the pick up 

location for helicopter.

Families organise students 
to be ready at the arranged pick 
up locations at the arranged and 

appropriate times and 
to collect students on arrival at 

drop off  location.

Students safely home for 
Christmas after a busy school year 

and a helicopter ride home.


